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What we have been up to this week in UKS2

Year 5: This week we have been working extremely hard completing our assessments. Well done everybody! In Literacy we
have been recounting the story of Oliver Twist. We also completed our boxes for the homeless appeal and enjoyed a road
safety workshop.

Reminder-all PE kits should be in school at all times!

Year 6: This week we have completed a full set of assessments to monitor the progress of our pupils from the start of the
year. Scores will be reported to parents at the upcoming Parents Evening next week.

In English we have finished writing our biographies of Anne Frank. These pieces of writing have been three weeks in the
making and all children have produced their best piece to date. These pieces will be added to their portfolios that will be
judged at the end of the year to see if they have met all the targets required to meet the expected standard.

Homework
Maths - MyMaths
English — Comprehension pages 22-23
Maths - MyMaths

English - Comprehension page 14-15 and spellings

App Downloads!

Please ensure you have downloaded the following apps:
Class Dojo App
Studybugs App
Group call — Xpressions (all newsletters and parental letters will be uploaded to this app)

Please ensure the Class Dojo App is being used only as intended. All important messages should be passed on
to teachers via phone calls.

Important Dates and Notices

Tuesday 27t - Parents Evening

Thursday 29 - Parents Evening

Friday — Fencing Workshops for Year 6

Monday 3 December - French Day and French Market Day in the hall

General Reminders

Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club.

Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after schooal, it helps to keep everyone safe!
Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email — chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk

Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614

As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk .
Please remember that children’s footwear must be black shoes or trainers.
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